
Notice: 
 
We are looking for 3 volunteers to be on our Hearing Committee. These 
three owners must not be a board member not related to a board member. 
They must be a member in good standing. The purpose of the hearing 
committee is to listen to any fine approved by the board and to ratify or 
deny it. Any homeowner that is fined by the board has the right to go before 
the hearing committee to plead their case. This is a very important 
committee as no fine may ever be imposed without it. Please respond to 
President Steve Hohler at JSHohler1@aol.com if you think you may have 
an interest.  Once we have the 3 members, VP Dave Tate will take you 
through the process, which is quite simple. 
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